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On behalf of the ADOA, | would like to extend our gratitude for the generous donation of the
candle, toque, mug and deck of cards to our recent silent auction.

Thanks to you, we were able to raise $3064.00 which will go directly to Alberta Dreams to
help fulfil a dream for a child in Alberta that suffers from a life-threatening condition or
severe chronic illness.

Silent auctions are a fun activity and much enjoyed by our members. The generous
contributions from the donations and the keen buyers have made this year a great success
and we are so proud.

Looking forward to seeing you at next years conference in St. Albert!

Warm regards,
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Shannalee Simpson



